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Term 4 Week 9: Friday 3rd December 2021 

A Tradition of Excellence 

On Tuesday this week our Year 1 students enjoyed a trip on our school bus to Jacaranda Park.  It was great to be 
able to get outside and play with friends while there was a break in the wet weather.  There were many happy 

faces along with plenty of laughing and giggling.   Everyone had a blast! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The NSW Teachers Federation has called a 24-hour strike on Tuesday 7th of December.  As a result of the strike, 

our school will be operating on minimal supervision of students on Tuesday 7th of December and will only be 

operating from the Primary campus.  This means the cohort arrangements that have been in place this term 

will not be in operation on this day.  However, our school will still operate in a COVID-safe manner in accordance 

with NSW Health guidelines.  If you are able to keep your child/children at home on this day, it would be 

recommended as supervision is minimal.  If you need to send your child/children to school on this day, they will 

need to be dropped off at the Primary campus.  

 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this disruption, especially given the challenges we have 

all faced this year.  

 
Michelle McDonagh 
Principal 

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/


Our last award ceremonies were held this week on both campuses.  Congratulations boys and girls! 
Pictured are just a handful of our award recipients.  More photos are available on our facebook page. 



The next P & C meeting will be a celebratory Christmas party to be held on 
Tuesday 14th December at 6.30pm at the Crown Hotel. 

Please help out - Recycled Materials  
 

The infants campus is looking for recycled household items to 
be brought to school.  Thank you for those that have already 

been busy collecting and delivering items. 
 

Things like food boxes, clear soft drink bottles or cylinders. 
Later in the term some students may select the make and 

create Green Level Reward activity.  

LIBRARY NEWS 
There will be no more borrowing for 2021. 

Please keep looking in cupboards and under beds for your library books to return. 
There will be a prize for the first infants and primary class to have all students 

return all their library books.  Good Luck! 

Our Year 6 students have been busy making sustainable home models this term. 
There were mini water tanks, solar panels, food gardens and battery operated lights which 

highlighted their awareness of the environment and future sustainability.  Pictured below are just 
some of the wonderful models constructed, displaying thoughtful innovation and design. 

More pictures are available to view on our facebook page. 

Green Level Rewards 

This week, students selected what activity they wish to participate in for Green Level Rewards 
depending upon their point scale.  Those students eligible to attend the movies will receive a movie 
excursion note today.  The cost of the movie is $10 and the selected movie choice was Baby Boss 2. 
 
All reward activities will take place on Monday 13th of December.  



The annual Grafton Public School P & C 
Christmas Raffle is bigger than ever this year. 
Students were given a book of 10 tickets to 
take home last week.  Each ticket is $1.  
Ticket holders will need to select which prize 
they wish to go in the draw for.  
G - Games for families - variety of fun filled 
activities for any family  
P - jumP - trampoline and basketball hoop 
S - School - vouchers from local businesses: 
Lowes, Athletes; Foot, Target and GPS 
Beehive. 
There will also be serval runners up prizes 
including a Christmas cake from Cathys 
Cakes.  
Tickets and money will need to be brought 
back to school by Monday 13th of December.  

 
 
 
 
Mr Avery is busier than ever restoring as 
many bikes as he can, ready to give away 
soon.  However, he won't be choosing who 
gets them, the students are.  All children have 
the opportunity to 'gift a bike' to a friend who 
doesn't have a bike.  All they need to do is 
nominate a friend by filling out one of the 
tickets with their friend's name, and their own 
name as the 'gifter'.  On Wednesday, 10th 
December, once the students have returned 
from the awards presentation at the Saraton, 
Mr Avery will draw out as many tickets as he 
has bikes to give away.  Not only that, the 
'gifter' will receive a voucher to spend at 
Grafton City Cycles.  There is hoped to be 
about a dozen or so bikes ready by then. 



Community Notices 



Community Notices 



Community Notices 



Community Notices 



Community Notices 

Lovable larrikin Ginger Meggs turns 100 this year.  

Come along to the National Cartoon Gallery in 
Coffs Harbour and be entertained by his antics. 
 
This is a wonderful exhibition to introduce the 
younger generation to an Australian icon. 

There'll also be some fun activities for the kids. 
 
Exhibition opens 10 December 2021 to 28 February 
2022.   



Community Notices 



Community Notices 



Community Notices 


